Gahanna-Jefferson
PUBLIC SCHOOLS

COMING SOON!

A New Lincoln Elementary

The new Lincoln Elementary construction is scheduled to
start soon!

We are excited to get started on the new school. We plan
on providing updates periodically throughout the project
to keep our Gahanna-Jefferson community informed of
the progress.

Work will commence in mid-February 2020 and should
wrap up late Spring 2021.

WHAT TO EXPECT

Starting mid-February you will see the following activities
on the site:

« Construction fencing erected

* Ajob trailer set in place

* Removal of trees, topsoil and stand alone athletic
structures

UPCOMING WORK

Coming in the spring, you can expect to see:

« Sitework and underground utilities
* Building pad for the new building
» Concrete foundations
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CONSTRUCTION QUESTIONS? IS
Contact Scott Lofton zf(‘*‘Gahanna—Jefferson Public Schools
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GJPS Business Director (
LoftonS@gjps.org
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LEARN MORE: www.gahannaschools.org/District/MasterFacilitiesBuildingProjects.aspx




